
Water & Sewer Committee Minutes 
June 23, 2021 

 
The Water & Sewer Committee met on Wednesday, June 23, 2021 at 3:30pm. Present were 
Mike Delaney, Bill Hosch, Mayor Greg Staner, Pat Kearney and the City Administrator, Deanna 
McCusker.  
 
The main purpose of this meeting was to discuss the idea of watering a yard when a new home is 
built and only paying sewer on normal water usage and getting a discount on the remaining 
gallons used. It would be only for a 30-day window. The normal usage would be based on the 
concept of 2,000 gallons per person in the home. Pat is willing to test this concept and see how 
it works and then come back to Council to discuss. It would be like a thank you for building in 
Cascade. This will get reviewed later this fall following the watering of his yard. 
 
With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 4:00pm. 
 
 
 
  
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator    Greg Staner, Mayor  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


